
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Regular readers 

Don’t forget, your child should be reading regularly at home. We aim for five                                           

reads each week to be a ‘Regular Reader’. 

As stated at the beginning of the year, pupils will need 12 stickers from the                                      

Summer Term to earn an invitation to the treat. 

5 reads in a week = 1 sticker 

12 stickers in the Summer Term = an invitation to the Regular Readers Treat 

Reads should be recorded clearly and signed in the child’s reading record. 

Unfortunately, due the national lockdown, we did not have a treat for the Spring Term, as we 

were unable to run the initiative fairly for all children as some were learning at home and some 

at school. 
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We have seen some fantastic work this week across our school: wonderful writers, 
marvellous mathematicians and amazing athletes to name just a few.  We had more visitors 
this week and yesterday, they spent some time in our foundation stage and were so 
impressed by the hard work, co-operative play and learning that they saw. Our youngest 
children always make us so proud and it was lovely to share their smiles and enthusiasm 
for learning with other members of our Trust. 

Have a lovely weekend. God bless. The Endsleigh Team. 

`    

Such a busy week! 
T 

14th  

STAY (AT HOME) AND 
PRAY: 

Class 3 and Miss Beavis’ foundation class 

have shared their worship with their families 

and have loved doing so. 

Next Wednesday, at 1.15pm, Mr Fox and 

his class will be inviting parents and carers 

to join them. We hope to see you there. 

 

                         Please remember to look             

                     out for the Wednesday                 

                           word which is shared each   

                 week on our Twitter. 

 

 

 
 

 

Website 

www.ehchull.org 

Number day 

Thank you for your support last week with our 

number day. The children looked great in their 

digits outfits and had lots of active fun with 

maths.  We also raised £*** for the NSPCC. 

A HUGE well done to year 1 for winning the 

TT Rockstars battle. What an amazing 

achievement! 



  

 
Class 6 Author Visits (Via 

zoom of course) 

Class 6 were zoomed yesterday by author, Jack Noel. On 

the 26th May, Emer Stamp, author of Pests, will be talking to 

the children via Zoom. They will no doubt have lots of 

questions to ask. Who knows? We might have a future author 

in the making. 

 

 
 

 

First holy communion at st anthony’s 

The programme for First Reconciliation and First Holy Communion will commence this October at St 

Anthony’s Church. 

If you live within the parish or attend mass there and your child will be 8 years old or older by the 31st 

August 2023, they are invited to take part in this programme. 

Registration forms are available in the church porch, or to download via email contact 

annefcolgan@gmail.com 

There will be an open evening for further information on 14th September at 6:00pm. 

Olivander’s comes to 
endsleigh 

As part of their Harry Potter work, year                                        

6 have created some incredible wands                                            

which will be going on sale soon.                                            

There is a limited availability so keep                                            

your eyes open for more information.                                                    

In RE, the children have been learning                                           

about the work of hospices and have                                        

chosen to donate some of their profits to                                    

charity - faith in action. Well done year 6. 

 
 

 

SEND SUPPORT 
Please see the link below which 

details all of the SEND support 

services available in Hull. 
 

Homepage (mylocaloffer.org) 

A message to all our 
wonderful children  

 

Contacts 

If you need to contact school with                         

regards to SEND, please ask for Mrs 

Ryan (SENDCo) or Mr Fox. 

Any safeguarding issues or concerns 

should be passed on to Mrs Bramall 

(Safeguarding lead) Mrs Bentley (Deputy 

Safeguarding Lead) 

Thank you 

 

https://hull.mylocaloffer.org/s4s/WhereILive/Council?pageId=3018
https://hull.mylocaloffer.org/s4s/WhereILive/Council?pageId=3018

